
	

	

	

A dance to honor our military veterans!! 

Sponsored by ABQ Sundancers 

*** Saturday, November 6, 2021 *** 

Albuquerque Square Dance Center 

6:30-7:00 (Pre-Rounds by Bob & Sally Nolen)   

7:00-9:30 p.m. (Mainstream/Plus/Rounds) 

All district callers/cuers are invited to call/cue 

Admission is free for all veterans 

Others are asked to donate to the Fisher House Foundation 

If government restrictions will allow in November,  



	

please bring your favorite snack to share! 

Veterans: Remember to bring your military memorabilia to display! 

Freedom isn’t free ~ Honor our heroes!! 

Contact: Betty Follett  (505) 565-2451   barronb50@hotmail.com 


